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Believe, Engage, Achieve and Succeed 

May 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
The Roundhill Academy  

Important Uniform Information 
 
We would like to remind parents and carers of the uniform requirements for September 2018. 
 
On the reverse of this letter is a list of our uniform items, some are mandatory items, which can 
only be purchased direct from our supplier; the school sweater, tie, sports polo shirt and one of the 
bottom garments, shorts, skort or tracksuit bottoms. The sports hoodie is entirely optional.  The 
school would recommend a maximum of 2 sweaters, one tie and the sports polo shirt along with 
one of the bottoms should be enough to see a child through an academic year.   
 
Reminder – the new style PE kit must be purchased ready for September 2018.  
 
Skirts – only knee length pleated mid grey skirts will be acceptable from September 2018.  
You can purchase the correct style of skirt either from Price & Buckland or any of the major 
retailers. We will not accept tightly tailored or stretchy “lycra” type material skirts. Skirts 
must not be split above the knee. 
 
The remainder of the garments on the list can be purchased direct from Price & Buckland if 
parents so wish, but can also be purchased from the majority of all major retailers.   
 
Price & Buckland have kindly offered to come to The Roundhill Academy to conduct Try Before 
You Buy evenings.  These will take place in the Main Hall on Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th 
June, 3pm-6pm.  You will be able to try the uniform for size and then complete an order form, 
which you will take home and order online.  You may opt to have your order delivered to your 
home address for a small charge or alternatively you can have your order delivered to The 
Roundhill Academy free of charge during the summer holidays.  If you are unable to attend the Try 
Before You Buy Evenings you will need to place your order directly on the Price & Buckland 
Website. 
 
Orders placed to be delivered in to school will be available for collection between Tuesday 31st 
July and Friday 10th August.  Please note the last date for ordering for delivery in to school W/C 
30th July is Friday 13th July.  Any orders placed after Friday 13th July parents will have to select 
home delivery.  Please visit the website for further details on ordering your uniform from Price & 
Buckland.  www.pbparentsonline.co.uk/roundhill. 
 
Should you have any queries on the uniform or dates listed above, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
James Tickle 
Principal 
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